
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
June 14, 2012 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Thank you again for your continued support following the recent earthquakes in Italy. We greatly appreciate the 
compassion and patience all of our customers have shown as we work through this challenging situation.  
 
While we are determining when all cardiopulmonary and autotransfusion disposable manufacturing activities 
will be resumed, we are making progress each day. At this time, we have good news to share. We have 
relocated our manufacturing equipment for BRAT disposables and our Revolution centrifugal pump head to 
another location outside of the Mirandola area.  Our plan is to resume production of these products this week.  
Also this week, we have been able to process purchase orders from our Mirandola finished goods warehouse 
and the first shipments of product to customers have been delivered.   

 
With our vast resources and infrastructure, Sorin Group is well positioned for a full and rapid recovery.  We will 
update you as we continue to make progress on our plans. Please do not hesitate to contact your Sorin 
Cardiopulmonary sales representative with any questions or concerns. 
 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Michel Darnaud 
President, Cardiopulmonary Business Unit and Intercontinental 

 



 

 

 

 


